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Dear Families,

It was lovely to see some of you this week during the book look. The children are so proud
to show you all the wonderful learning they have been doing.

In maths we have made great progress with multiplication and
division. In English, we are so sad to say goodbye to Zeraffa
Giraffa and are publishing our own newspaper reports about
the first Giraffe to arrive in Paris.

In Art we have learned how to mix secondary colours using
primary colours and evaluated the work of Rennie Macintosh.
We will be creating our own stained glass paintings using our new colour mixing skills.

In Geography we have learned about food journeys, analysed food packaging and are
looking forward to a class trip next term to a farm to see where our food comes from.
More details to follow soon! In Science we have changed the shape of materials by
squashing, bending, twisting and stretching and had a lot of fun creating balloon shapes
last week.

As a reward for filling the marble jar we are having another class party on the last day of
term and will be celebrating with snacks, an afternoon of art and music and reading our
new class Pokemon chapter books.

Here are some more photos of our learning.  Have a lovely half term break everyone

Warm regards,
Mrs Reeve






